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 TODDLER ROOM 2 

The Toddler 2 class had a 
fantastic January!  We’ve 
been continuing with our 
alphabet and learned about 
the letters O, P, Q and R.  We 
also learned how to say 
“ball,” “stop,” and “share” in 
Sign Language.  We learned 
about rhinos, butterflies and 
lizards.  We enjoyed 
fingerpainting, making 
handprint unicorns, painting 
with watercolor paints and 
painting with Do-A-Dot 
paints. We also enjoyed 
music class and Montessori 
Work Cycle.  2020 is off to a 
great start!   

Smiles,   
Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                    

We started the month of February with 
the child chosen theme of "All About 
Our Bodies." From there we moved into 
discussing our 5 senses and then our 
emotions just in time for Valentine's 
Day. We'll post the names of all our 
students on the door. Please address 
each student individually in your valentines and place them 
in our heart mailbox. If your child is able to write his or her 
name, please have them sign their own valentines. The 
weather has been hard to predict so 
please make sure your child has an 
appropriate change of clothes.    
   
With gratitude, 

Ms. Maddy and Ms. Ali



 

 

                                                                                                           

 

 

  

 

 TODDLER ROOM 1  

Fabulous February! 

Hello everyone! We’re back at it again in the 
toddler room 1. Soon it’ll be spring time before 
we know it.  Great news! We have 
accomplished “Flip Flop Over Top.” These kids 
can put their coats on by themselves! Hip hip 
hooray!!! We are still working on recognizing 
our names and colors. We have so many 
upcoming 2 year olds. It won’t be long before 
they’ll be ready to transition. Also, we’d like to 
welcome our newest friend Aram. He has such 
a huge personality and fits right in with the 
crew.  We are so happy to have him in our 
class. With that being said, we are still 
blossoming and achieving goals as the months 
go by. Stay tuned & see you there! 

With Love,  

Ms. Chelly and Ms. Jewellery 
  

 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2 

  
February is full of love and 
happiness. Valentine's day is right 
around the corner. Ch2 is excited for 
Friday to come.  This Month we are 
learning about the letter I, the 
number 7, and the color red. We are 
having so much fun with words that 
begin with the letter I. Parents please 
don’t forget to sign up for our 
Valentine's day party on Friday. 

Thank you for your support and 
encouragement, 

Ms. Katema and Ms. Nora 



 

 

  

                                                                               

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1 

We are into our second month of 2020! We got back 
into the swing of things well. We cherish the time we 
can play outside when it is not cold or rainy. We have 
continued learning and doing our arts and crafts! This 
month we are so excited to celebrate our friend Iris 
turning 3! Parents please check cubbies for extra 
clothes even shoes for our potty training friends!  

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

  
 Happy Valentines to all! We celebrated Groundhogs Day and 
Valentines this month and will be recognizing Mardi Gras/Shrove 
Tuesday. We have democratically decided on a class name “Bumble Bees” 
and are planning on decorating our birthday wall with the theme 
“Doughnuts.” Let’s let out a loud buzz for the Bumble Bees! 
 We  will be celebrating Charlie and Melody’s birthdays this coming 
month. Ms. Jen has been teaching the children sign language lately so ask 
your children to show you some signs. This month we made a few 
Valentine gifts, talked about the origins of Valentines and Groundhogs 
Day, and a parent from CH 2-2 will be making crepes for both classes for 
Mardi Gras!  
 The children have been learning about Spring Festival, 
Groundhogs day, and Lupercalia; so this is a great time for you to talk 
about Spring and what your children think of it. One of our friends 
recently bought seeds for all the children for Valentines. We would love to 
see some results! If you have any advice or materials to Spring us forward 
with planting, let Mr Will or Ms Jen know.  

With gratitude,  

Mr. Will and Ms. Jen 

CONTACT US: 

103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510 

919-869-7368  

Montessoriacademync.com 

Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com 

Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc 
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